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From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 4:46 PM
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Delaware Zero Emissions Standards

 

From: Kim Luton <stillkimmi1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 7:55 AM 
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov> 
Subject: Delaware Zero Emissions Standards  
  
 

Dear Mr. Garvin:  
 
I am writing you today to express my opposition to the proposed implementation of the zero emission standards. 
 
Delaware is in a state of exodus because of your and the Governor's decision to pursue this reckless path. 
 
These standards will hurt the poor and retired persons in this State because they will not be able to afford an EV. 
 
Studies are showing that the EVs are not environmentally friendly, that the charging stations will put an undue stress on our 
electrical grid, and the vehicles are not reliable for long term use. 
 
As a citizen of this State, I urge you to reconsider your position on implementing these standards.  Let the market determine 
whether EVs are a reliable source of transportation, not government enforced implementation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Luton 
5090 Kenton Rd 
Dover De 19904 

 


